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MINUTES
Thursday, January 19th, 2012
PRESENT:  Bob O’Brien, Proctor Wentworth, Chip Hastings, Matthew Murphy, Brian Vass 
CALL TO ORDER: Chairman O’Brien called the meeting to order at 7:02 PM followed by the pledge of allegiance to the flag
VISITORS: Multiple town dignitaries and visitors were welcomed by Chairman O’Brien
VISITOR COMMENTS: Delayed by Chairman O’Brien until after Budget Committee votes were taken regarding town and school warrant articles
OPENING COMMENTS: Per Chairman O’Brien, the first order of business will be town and school warrant article discussion and voting by the Budget Committee members
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A motion was made by Proctor Wentworth to accept the Budget Committee recommendations as voted…seconded by Brian Vass
Inquiries by Budget Committee member Murphy regarding the proposed HASS contract were answered by Nancy Lacasse, Central School Secretary and School District Clerk, as well as by Jill Owens, HASS President
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A motion was made by Chip Hastings to accept the Budget Committee recommendations as voted…seconded by Proctor Wentworth
Visitor Comments: HASS President Jill Owens inquired of Budget Committee member Murphy as to why he voted ‘no’ regarding the contract. Member Murphy believes that the School Board should not have agreed to have the town be responsible for deducting dues for HASS members

Closing Comments: Chairman O’Brien announced that the Budget Committee should be available to meet following the School Deliberative Session on February 7th, as well as the Town Deliberative Session on February 10th
Town voting will take place on March 13th, followed by the initial monthly Budget Committee meeting on March 15th, which will include any newly elected Budget Committee member

Member Murphy indicated that he wishes to see more detail in next year’s School Budget (e.g., regarding vendors, etc.)…Chairman O’Brien agreed
Approval of December 8th, 2011 Minutes:
         Motion by Proctor Wentworth…second by Matt Murphy
Next Meetings: Following February Deliberative Sessions and March 15th 
ADJOURNMENT
On a motion from Chip Hastings seconded by Proctor Wentworth the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.
For the Committee

Brian Vass

Secretary
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